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30 August 2017 

 

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Communities, Disability Services, and Domestic  
and Family Violence Prevention Committee 
hcdsdfvpc@parliament.qld.gov.au  

To Whom it May Concern 

Letter of Support for the submission from the Family Inclusion Network SEQ, Micah Projects 

We are pleased to support the submission on the Child Protection Reform Amendment Bill 2017 from 

the Family Inclusion Network SEQ, Micah Projects. 

In particular, we add our voice to their submissions call to ensure the reforms are accompanied by 

increased investment in support to families, such as increased access to family friendly alcohol and 

other drug treatment services. 

We would be happy to provide further information if required.  I can be contacted  

 by telephone at 07 3023 5050. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Rebecca MacBean 
CEO 
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